I’'m writing today in opposition of HB 1255.

| feel that Prairie Public Broadcasting provides a much needed and vital emergency resource in times of crisis. Being
the only broadcaster that covers the entire state this source of information is invaluable when we need it and needs to
be maintained during times we do not.

Please continue to support Prairie Publics needs in maintaining this indispensable recourse. Again | stand in opposition
to HB 1225.

Mark Malm
Bismarck, ND



